SHARYLAND AFTER SCHOOL CHILD CARE PROGRAM R. D. MARTINEZ ELEMENTARY

We welcome you and your child to the SHARYLAND AFTER SCHOOL CHILD CARE PROGRAM.

The program is committed to making a positive difference for children by providing well trained professionals and a happy, warm, and an educational environment to help foster your child's growth and development.

The management and staff are eager to know if there are ways our program might better serve your needs. As a parent of a child enrolled in our program, you are encouraged to observe and participate in activities and events.

The purpose of this handbook is to share information and ideas with parents, to promote understanding of our program, and to foster a spirit of cooperation between parents and staff. We hope you will find it useful as an orientation to both our policies and services. We strongly believe that open communication between parents and our staff is essential to fully meeting your child's need. We look forward to developing a positive relationship with you and your child. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to call us.

Thank you for choosing our program.

Director